
 
DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2025-26/206                                                               Date: 19.01.2025  

From Principal’s desk…. 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

 

We are excited to remind you about the Stephen Devassy Music Academy’s enrollment 

opportunity. The academy is set to begin classes from February 2025, and seats are filling 

up fast. To ensure that our students get the first preference, we strongly encourage you to enroll 

your child at the earliest. 

The academy promises an exceptional musical journey under the guidance of expert 

musicians, including special sessions by Mr. Stephen Devassy himself. With limited seats 

available, this is a golden opportunity for your child to explore their passion for music and enhance 

their talents. 

To enroll, please fill out the enrollment form today. Don’t miss this chance to secure your child’s 

place in this prestigious academy. The link for the student enrollment form and the fee payment 

details is mentioned below for your consideration. 

Student enrollment form link - https://forms.office.com/r/rg5z1YrqBN  

Fee payment details: you can directly pay to the school fee counter or through bank 

ACCOUNT NAME - GLOBAL MANAGEMENT ORGANIZATION 

BANK NAME - AL RAYAN BANK 

IBAN NO - QA57MAFR000000000023108582001   

For further assistance or inquiries, feel free to reach out to Mr. Rajib Das, Cultural Head. 

Thanks & regards, 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference  
Our Vision  
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and 
technology- driven.  
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International 
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